
August  5,  1941

Mr,  GC.  H.  Lankester
Las.  Concavas
Cartago,  Costa  Rica

Dear  Mr.  Lankester:

I  have  gone  through  the  herbarium  today
trying  to  mateh  the  specimen  cof  Stelis  which  you
sent  me  in  your  last  letter.  Se  far  as  I  am  able  to
tell,  it  is  a  new  species  allied  to  Stelis  transversalis.

I  wonder  if  you  eould  send  us  the  complete
specimen  of  it  for  the  herbarium  so  that  I  may  go  over
it  more  carefully  with  the  complete  specimen  in  hand
before  it  is  cescribec.

aith  my  regards,  I  am

Sincerely  yours

LOW:  LES
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